
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I am a Kansan, and I support medical freedom and vaccine exemptions. I believe 
this decision should be a personal choice left up to the individual or parent.  No 
medical procedure should be mandatory.  Taking away health freedom is a direct 
violation of our rights.  I speak for parents of vaccine injured children,  I speak for 
vaccine injured children and adults. I speak for parents of children that would be 
vaccine injured if they were vaccinated.  I speak for the preborn babies that are 
being used in the production of vaccines.  I speak for anyone that is opposed to 
vaccines for moral or religious reasons.  Do not take away our rights as 
Americans.   
 
Corina Dodson 
Wichita, KS 


